Notice to the students

Attention all eligible Bursary recipients!

You are kindly requested to sign and confirm your bursary details within one week,
starting from September 30, 2024 to October 5, 2024 at the Administration
Office of the University College of Jaffna. The Bursary payment for the months
of January to June 2024 will be deposited into your designated account.

Assistant Registrar
University College of Jaffna



